
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339

TOWN OF LEDYARD
America 250 Planning Committee

Meeting Minutes

CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF QUARUM

1:00 PM Town Hall AnnexTuesday, August 12, 2025

Notice of Cancellation

The regular meeting of the America 250 Planning Committee was Cancelled due to lack of 
quorum.

The following individuals participated in informal conversation:
Mayor Fred B. Allyn III, Mayor
Kristen Chapman, Executive Assistant to the Mayor
Doug Kelly - Committee Member
Patricia Riley, Town Clerk - Committee Member

DISCLAIMER:     Although we try to be timely and accurate these are not official records of the 
Town.
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